
 

 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING OUR DAILY BULLETIN, FEEL FREE TO 

CALL OUR MAIN OFFICE AT 223-8600.  WE WILL HELP ANSWER ANY QUESTIONS YOU MAY HAVE 
OR REFER YOU TO THE RIGHT PERSON.  HAVE A NICE DAY! 

 
             

B DAY                                                                                                                             WEDNESDAY, JUNE 25TH 2025 

 

 

 

Still want to buy a yearbook? 
Last minute sales of yearbooks will formally take place Sales will also take place in room 

209 during 3rd period!  
    
 

 

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS!  It is very important that you remember to bring 

your Chromebook and your charger home with you every night. 

 

ATTENDANCE OFFICE –  Attention: Parents and Guardians – Please remember to contact our office if any 

information in your student’s Parent Portal account has changed.  Attendance-related notes may now be submitted via email! 

Emails must include all required information, as noted below, and should be submitted from the email address associated with 

your Parent Portal account. Notes should be sent to UVMSAttendance@acsdny.org. Per District policy, absence notes 

MUST be submitted within 10 days of a student’s return after absence. 

 

 

 

MAIN OFFICE -  Attention: Parents and Guardians - If you need to contact the Main Office staff, please email 

UVMSMainoffice@acsdny.org.  Feel free to send BUS NOTES to this email address.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:UVMSAttendance@acsdny.org
mailto:UVMSMainoffice@acsdny.org


HEALTH OFFICE –      If your child has borrowed an ice pack from the health office, please remember to 

return the ice pack when done with it.  REMINDER: Attention: Students – please do not text your parents saying you 

are sick or not feeling well.  Please go to the health office first and be seen by the nurse.  At that time, you may call  

your parents.  Thank you!  

 

 

 

LIBRARY –     Please encourage your children to return their Library books. Thank you! 

 

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS –   Please check the lost and found table in the main lobby for any clothing items, 

water bottles, or lunch boxes you might have lost.  Please label your coats and jackets with your name so they can be 

returned.  For other items such as books, calculators, jewelry, eyeglasses, and purses, you may check in the Main Office.  

Please click here for photos of our current lost and found items. 

 

 

MATH AND LEARNING LAB – Union Vale Middle School’s Math and Learning Lab is available during all periods.  

Students take advantage of this opportunity to receive extra help with math and other subjects during the school day. See 

your Math teacher for a pass. All students must have a pass to attend the Math and Learning Lab. Math and Learning Lab 

Schedule 

 

 

 

TECHNOLOGY – REMINDER: students should bring in their Chromebook chargers EVERY DAY to school with them.   

Chromebook Troubleshooting Guide   

 

 
 

 

RAY OF LIGHT  The Ray of Light coordinators, Mrs. Simonetty and Ms. Leonard, want to welcome you to 

another school year.  The Ray of Light program seeks to recognize faculty and staff who are demonstrating 

our school slogan and who are moving our school to a better place!  Students and staff can nominate any 

student or staff using the QR code on our bulletin board near the main office or by emailing us.  We also 

update a bulletin board in the Guidance hallway.  Help us at UVMS by being a Ray of Light to others.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1vrBkhtAQEeMMEn9MD6oqYA_W-XC-56qZch4E8j29q40/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O3OHMUkK5r6AC3Z0sxSMtQMVNaRRLBhh3deAVvnIgbs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O3OHMUkK5r6AC3Z0sxSMtQMVNaRRLBhh3deAVvnIgbs/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.arlingtonschools.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=24474


 

Here are some reminders and updates for the last two weeks:  

●​ Final report cards for all students will be available in Parent Portal on Friday, June 27th.  
●​ Dr. Benante announced last week a change in the schedule for the last week of school. We are 

trying to get students an opportunity to see their teachers again, and needed to get a little creative with 
the schedule to make that happen. We will dismiss each day at 10am. 

 
 

Here is what this week will look like: 
 

 
WEDNESDAY: 

○​ All students will go to their regular 1st and 2nd periods 
○​ For 3rd period: 6th and 7th graders will go to their regular 3rd period 

classroom, and 8th graders will report to the cafeteria. 8th grade 
students will watch the end of the year talent show live, while 6th and 
7th grade students will watch a live stream of the talent show.  

○​ Students will be dismissed at 10am.  
 

 

 

The UVMS track will be closed beginning June 30th, and will remain closed 

throughout the summer due to construction.  

 

 

New! Next Year!! 

​ The combined LMS/UVMS Football Team will practice and have home games at LMS. THey will use the 

boys locker rooms to the store pads, helmets and equipment. THe combined LMS/UVMS Field Hockey Team will 

practice and have home games at UVMS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
**There will be no more after school buses** 

 
 

 
 
***Reminder to all students that you are NOT allowed to stay after school for the sports team games without a 

parent/chaperone.  Again, if you would like to attend one of the UVMS sports team games, you MUST have a 

parent/guardian with you!** 


